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     29 February 2024 

     Submitted on Ecology�s Web Portal 
 
 
Mr. Kamren Moen 
Department of Ecology 
Southwest Regional Office � WQ 
P.O. Box 47775 
Olympia, WA  98504-7775 
 
Reference: IRM�s State Waste Discharge Permit Number ST 6263 
  Port of Longview, WA 
 
Dear Kamren, 
 
In accordance with IRM�s State Waste Discharge Permit ST 6263, this letter will verify that IRM�s O&M 
Manual has been reviewed and the following changes were made: 
 

 Page 3 - (2.1.2.4 � Sulfuric Acid Tank T-2100 and Pump -2100) the 55-gallon storage drum should 
be a 375-gallon tank.  
 

 Page 10 � (2.3.2 - below the daily check list) where it states �when soda ash wastewater is 
processed, volumes of 10,000 gallons per day [gpd] can be treated and discharged� has been 
changed to 22,000 gpd which reflect IRM�s new permit limits. 

 
 Table 1 on page 22 - the maximum daily effluent limit was decreased from 50,000 gpd to 22,000 

gpd with an average monthly effluent limit of 10,000 gpd. The minor permit modification was 
officially approved on 11 October 2023 by the Department of Ecology.  

 
Thank you and if you have any questions, please feel free to give us a call at 215-928-1010.    

 
     Sincerely, 

      
Maribel Rodriguez 

   


